
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE QUARTERLY MEETING OF THE STERLING  

SAFETY COMMITTEE 

SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY JUNE 18, 2020  

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO THE  

THE CORONAVIRUS DISEASE (COVID-19). 

 

THE NEXT MEETING OF THE STERLING SAFETY COMMITTEE IS 

SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2020. 

 

 

 

RUSSELL M. GRAY 

CHAIRMAN 

 

 

 
 

 


